
TOWN OF MACEDON 
PLANNING BOARD 
June 21, 2021 
 
 
PRESENT:  Chairman Doug Allen, Members Merton Bartels, Kevin Rooney, Mark McEwen, Greg Whitney, 
and Suzanne Airy.  Also present were Town Engineer Scott Allen, Town Councilman David McEwen and 
Board Clerk Stacy Nisbet.  Absent was Tom Morrison. 
  
 
INDUS Workshop: 
 
This meeting was an open workshop for the Planning Board and residents of Macedon to meet with the 
engineers and architects who are working on behalf of INDUS Hospitality Group to build a Microtel and 
KCF on Route 31. 
 
The structure design, materials, location and landscaping were discussed.  
 
The owner, Jett Metha and the other representatives said they will take all the comments and concerns 
into account.  They are happy to work with the residents and board to address any concerns. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Stacy Nisbet 
Clerk to the Board  
 
  
 


